Lowell Listers
2170 Vt Rte 100
Lowell, Vt 05847

Lowell Selectboard
2170 Vt Rte 100
Lowell, Vt 05847

September 20,2016
Dear Selectboard,

The listers are pleased to report that five lowell residents stepped up and sent
in a resume, as a candidate, to fill the vacancy of Carolyn Arel when she
steps down. Carolyn has committed 27 years of service to the town of
Lowell as a Lister and we appreciate all her work. Its not often we see this
type of interest in the Listers job, which seems to get more involved every
year.

The five candidates were: Donna Ferguson, Christine Hager, Carrie Holmes,
Cheryl Clark and Sandy Ladeau. All are qualified, willing and would
represent the town well as a Lowell Lister. After interviews, the board of
Listers has decided to recommend to you, the appointment of Christine
Hager to fill the vacancy.

We would like to thank all of the applicants for their willingness to serve
and encourage them to stay involved in the town.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Arel
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